
Submitter: Darrell Carlson 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Judiciary 

Measure: HB2007 

I oppose this legislation because it is unconstitutional. I believe that individuals that 

are allowed to own firearms should be allowed to carry them wherever they so 

choose. Especially in a city where violence and crime has skyrocketed over the past 

3-5 years. 


